
               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PEDIATRIC PLASTIC SURGEON  
ALBERTA CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL 

 
 
The Department of Surgery, Alberta Health Services–Calgary Zone and the University of 
Calgary invite applications for the position of Pediatric Plastic Surgeon at the Alberta 
Children’s Hospital in Calgary, Alberta.  Qualifications include an MD, a Fellowship from the 
Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada in Plastic Surgery and fellowship 
training in Pediatric Plastic Surgery. Applicants must be eligible for licensure in the province 
of Alberta.  The position will commence in the summer of 2022. 
 
The successful candidate will become a member of both the Section of Pediatric Surgery 
and the Section of Plastic Surgery.  Clinical duties will include patient care in the wide range 
of pediatric plastic surgery problems including congenital hand, cleft lip and palate, vascular 
anomalies, and burns. In addition, the candidate should be competent in laser surgery for 
birthmarks and scars and in peripheral nerve surgery including obstetrical brachial plexus 
reconstruction. It is expected that the candidate would also participate in adult community 
hospital plastic surgery and they will have privileges at the adult sites. 
 
Leading and developing research protocols related to clinical outcomes is expected. 
Committee duties and active participation in the Sections of Plastic Surgery and Pediatric 
Surgery is required.  The surgeon will take call according to the site(s) and Alberta Health 
Services policies.  The surgeon will be expected to have a clinical appointment with the 
University of Calgary, Cumming School of Medicine, Department of Surgery, and to 
participate in medical student and resident teaching. 
 
In accordance with Canadian immigration requirements, priority will be given to Canadian 
citizens and permanent residents of Canada.  Alberta Health Services and the University of 
Calgary are committed to employment equity.  Please submit a letter of application, your 
curriculum vitae and three letters of reference by November 30, 2021 to: 
 
 

Dr. Ryan Frank 
Site Lead, Pediatric Plastic Surgery 

c/o Rhonda Siemens 
Alberta Children’s Hospital 

28 Oki Drive, NW 
Calgary, AB   

T3B 6A8 
Rhonda.siemens@ahs.ca 


